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Memo 
To: Three Rivers School District Board of Directors  

From: Lisa Cross 

Date: 12/7/21 

Re: Construction Update 

 Fleming Middle School Seismic Project 
• RFP issued for Architect 
• Project walk through completed; five companies attended 
• 1 company submitted proposal, reviewed by committee and scheduled fee 

proposal negotiations 
• Recommendation for Architect will be submitted at the January Board meeting 
• RFP issued for Hazardous Material survey 

 
 

Fruitdale Elementary Classroom Addition 
• RFP issued for Architect 
• Project walk through completed; five companies attended 
• 2 companies submitted proposal, committee scored proposals and held 

interviews. Fee negotiations scheduled for 12/8/21.  
• Recommendation for Architect will be submitted at the January Board meeting 
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